Amber Greene

From: Dan Ridenour

Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 9:29 AM

To: district4

Cc: district1; district2; district3; Jerry Dishman; district6; atlarge1; atlarge2; atlarge3; Amber
Greene; Shareen Wagley

Subject: District 4 / Road paving Notice

Sara,

| wanted to provide an update:

Our Public Works team is paving two streets on the southside this week. Next week they will be in your district to mill
out two streets, weather permitted. The following week, they will pave these two streets. This will definitely cause some
necessary inconvenience to the residents of the area. Our goal is to have both of these neighborhood streets (Oakwood
and Tillotson) milled and paved prior to the start of the major work for McGalliard paving from Tillotson to Wheeling.
McGalliard, which is being paved by E&B Paving is set to begin in 2-3 weeks.

1- Oakwood from McGalliard to Purdue
2- Tillotson from Purdue to Riggin.

| thought you could let your residents know so that they are aware. We will post this information on the City Facebook
page as well.

Best regards,

Dan Ridenour
Mayor

City of Muncie

300 N High Street
Muncie, IN 47305
765-747-4853 ext. 236
www.muncie.in.gov




